
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 10th September 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

On Friday 19th September 2014 Norwood School Council has decided to raise money for Jeans 

for Genes day. 

 

We will be allowing the children to come to school in jeans, however they will still need to wear 

school tops, jumpers/cardigans and school shoes. We would appreciate a donation of £1 to go to 

this worthwhile charity. 

 

Further information on the charity can be found at www.jeansforgenesday.com 

 

On behalf of a very worthy charity we thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds                                                                 Miss C Odaine 
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Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


